NOTICE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT A PUBLIC MEETING WILL
BE HELD TO DISCUSS THE PROPOSED CONTRACT BE-
TWEEN THE SCHOOL BOARD AND THE SUPERINTENDENT
ON OCTOBER 9, 2018 AT 7:00 P.M. IN THE BOARD ROOM AT
THE DISTRICT OFFICE, 750 WEST 26TH STREET, ROOM 2-29.,
MARION, INDIANA, REGARDING:

To discuss and hear objections to and support for the proposed
contract for the Superintendent. The proposed contract is post-
ed on our website and is available at the school district website.
Use this shortened link to access the file: http://bit.ly/MCSsuper-
intendentcontractdraft2019-21.
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